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Dear Mr. Reford,

I return with many thanks the 
Van Gogh Catalogue. I Tisited the Exhibition on 
Monday and was absolutely enchanted. It really is 
a most thrilling show and I am most grateful to you 
for having told me about it. Again many thanks for 
the Catalogue, which I have had to duplicate, as I 
must possess one myself.

It was a great pleasure to have 
a first glance at your many treasures and I shall 
certainly hope to avail myself of your kind suggestion 
that I may visit you again some time and quietly 
absorb some of the beauty which adorns your house.
We enjoyed the evening with you and Mrs. Reford so 
much.

Yours sincerely,

R. 9. Reford, Esq., 
3510 Drummond Street, 
MONTREAL. QUE.


